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A Background
Several studies and surveys have been conducted on the safety of single engine aircraft
operation for commercial air transport in the Maldives. In these surveys, considerations were
made to the risks involved in such an operation, the geographical environment of the
Maldives and the impacts it could have on the tourism industry.

B Policy Statement

In light of the studies, it is policy of the Maldives Civil Aviation Authority (MCAA) to not allow
any commercial Air Transport using Single Engine Aircrafts.

HussSain Jaleel
Chief Executive, Maldives Civil Aviation Authority
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